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The latest activities that I have engaged in on behalf of IAEM-USA Region 5 and the IAEM-USA Council 

include: 

 I participated in the IAEM-USA Emerging Technology Committee conference call. 
 

 I participated in the IAEM-USA Board Meeting conference call. 
 

 I presented to DHS S&T on behalf of IAEM-USA, on the subject of technology and technology 
transfer. 
 

 I made routine contacts to new and/or renewed members. 
 

 I was notified that Frank Kriz, Region 5 Vice President, will be retiring and that he is stepping down 
from the VP role effective immediately. 
 

 I will be speaking at the Wisconsin Emergency Managers Association Annual Meeting in October on 
the value of IAEM membership. 
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